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This competition is very popular with visitors to the Festival.  It has been run for the last two 
years and quite a number of people had remembered the first competition and wanted to 
judge again. 

In 2009 the judging rules are exactly the same, 
visitors will be given a ticket and asked to choose  
“Which aquarium set-up would you like in your 
home?”  Each day the set-up with the highest 
number of tickets will be the winner of that day, the 
highest number over the two days will be overall 
winner and will be presented with the Wally Ryder 
Perpetual Memorial Trophy, for one year.  

This competition is open to any Society or 
Internet Group resident at the Festival of 
Fishkeeping weekend at Mill Rythe, Hayling Island, 
9th-11th October 2009.  

 
A maximum of two entries per Society, one tropical and/or one coldwater is available. 
 
A Tetra AquaArt 60 Litre aquarium with hood, light, filter and heater will be provided.   
Gravel, plants, any ornaments and fish must be supplied by the competing Society. 
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The Federation is pleased to be able to make live p lant show packs available, together 
with artificial plants, to competing Societies, alt hough Societies are, of course, free to 
supply their own plants as well.   
 
I would like to thank Anglo Aquarium Plant Company for their support to the Festival in past 
years. Unfortunately they are no longer involved in growing aquarium plants.  They still grow 
and supply their excellent range of pond plants. 
 
If you wish to enter the competition or require more information, I can be contacted by:  
 
Email:   peter154anderson@btinternet.com  

by ‘phone:   01753 882873 

via the ‘ CONTACT US’ button on the FBAS website  – www.fbas.co.uk  

or by writing to me at:   

 
4 Copthall Close, Chalfont St Peter, Buckinghamshir e SL9 0DH 

 
I hope to hear from you soon and I look forward to seeing everyone at the Festival. 
 
Many thanks, 

Peter Anderson 
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